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Senator Shibilski:

This redraft corrects the analysis to reelect the fact that the department of commerce
terminated its contracts with CWI, rather than with Terrence Bauer, and also updates
the text to reflect the fact that the agreement dated July 15, 1994 was a three—party
agreement. This information was added on the last redraft.
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